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Advisory on Rainfall and Flash floods/Floods 

Rainfall 

Under the influence of the cyclone ‘AMPHAN’, heavy rainfall is most likely over the southeastern               
and eastern parts of the country during the next 48 hours (21-22 May, 2020). Rest of the places are                   
likely to receive moderate to heavy rainfall. Thunderstorms and gusty winds are likely over the               
isolated parts of the country during the same period.  

Flash floods/Flood 

Due to moderate and heavy rainfall, flash floods/floods and landslides are most likely over southern               
and eastern parts and isolated parts of northern, western and central parts of the country during the                 
next 72 hours (21-23rd May, 2020). 
 
Periodic updates will be issued based on the severity of the system.  
For more information please contact Weather Forecasting Center Room (+975 335578, +975            
339673, +975 77452632) or Flood Monitoring and Command Room ( +975 17128052). 
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